
NEW SHOW SERIES: HUNTER/JUMPER

INSTITUTE

Starting this October, Stable View will be starting a new schooling

hunter/jumper series.

Based on your feedback, starting October 2023, on the third

Wednesday of every month, Stable View will be offering a Series of

Hunter and Jumper Schooling Shows. These shows will be referred to

as the Stable View Hunter/Jumper Institute, a spin-off of the Eventing

Academy.

For 2023, the dates will be:

● October 18th

● November 15th



● December 20th

At the end of the year there will be loyalty prizes. If you attend all three

shows then you can choose from a selection of Stable View swag.

Initially there will be one hunter ring and one jumper ring. The jumper

ring will operate as ticketed schooling while the hunter ring will be

open schooling with a maximum of four horses in the ring at the same

time. There will be set times for the jumps to change heights. The

Hunters will have heights ranging from crossrails to 3’6” and the

Jumpers will have heights ranging from .65M to 1.20M.

Jumper rounds will cost $25 each and Hunters will cost $30 per

height jumped.

Please join the WhatsApp group below to learn more about the series.


